
PO Box 441 * 312 W Carr St
Milan, IN 47031

www.seingas.net
P: (812)654-2444
F: (812)654-3834

Emergency: (800)379-1800

Get Yours Today

$10.00

The leading cause of damages to buried pipelines is the failure to call and obtain the pipeline’s exact location.  
Damages to pipelines – such as a scratch, gouge, crease or dent – may cause a leak. 
 
One easy phone call to 811 starts the process to get your underground pipelines and utility lines marked for FREE.  
When you call 811 from anywhere in the country, your call will be routed to the local One-Call Center.  Once your 

underground lines have been marked for your project, you will know the approximate location of your pipeline and utility lines, and can 
dig safely.  More information regarding 811 can be found at www.call811.com. 
 
Look for pipeline markers when planning your excavation.  While markers are helpful, they provide very 
limited information.  Markers will show:  The approximate location of the pipelines; the product transported; 
and the natural gas operator’s names and the emergency phone number to contact.  Markers will NOT 
show:  The depth of the pipelines; the number of pipelines; and the exact location of the pipelines. 

July 2016

Annual Energy Cost Life�Ÿme Energy Costs

Natural Gas $152.00 $1,576.00 

Electric $305.00 $2,962.00 
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Price Comparison
Water Heater

Why a natural gas water 
heater? 

 

The US Department of Energy 
says that 14% of a home’s energy 
usage is for heating water. 
 
�¾ Heat water twice as fast as an 

electric water heater 
 

�¾ Cut your energy costs 
 
�¾ Rebate may be available 

Proceeds will go to support the South Eastern
Indiana Natural Gas Co., Inc. Scholarship
Endowment.

Copies can be picked up in
the Milan office during
normal business hours.

 
To view more pictures of our Customer Appreciation Day, please visit 
our website at www.seingas.net. 

THANK YOU to everyone who visited our Customer 
Appreciation Day on July 15, 2016. 


